
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26 November 2010 
            
Newsletter No 12 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 29 November 2010.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Asrar Ahmed     Nursery 
For working hard to create a 

Christmas decoration. 

Aimee Caulkin   RW 
For her Christmas tree 

decoration. 

Omaymah Hussain   RG 
For a fantastic Christmas 

decoration design. 

Gurveer Sekhon   1B 
For working really hard to add 
amounts of money and use the 

correct coins. 

Leah Rashid   1/2H 
For making an excellent start 

at St Mary’s. 

Ben Hei Yeung Fu   2S 
For designing and making a 

moving picture. 

Jacob Morgan &  
Ethan Stafford Cookson   3L 

For designing and making a lovely 
package for a healthy snack in 

Design & Technology. 

Rehmel Brown   3/4MW 
For having a conscientious 

attitude to his work. 

Dheyshawn Artope   4W 
For designing and making a 
lovely package for a healthy 

drink in Design & Technology. 

Mallica Reid    5B 
For working hard during Design 

Technology week. 

Jahmiah Farquharson  5/6S 
For his work in Design 

Technology designing a 
musical instrument. 

Rahul Verma   6SH 
For producing a wonderful 

design of his family emblem 
and his written explanations 

for his choice of pictures. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 1B 

Spick and Span RG 
Attendance 6SH 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3L  Runners up - 5B 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 29 November 2010. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

  Demario Brown   2S 
For being kind enough to offer 

some of his own fruit when 
another child didn’t have any. 

Chanecia Shirley  4W 
For always being very helpful 
and caring towards children in 

her class. 



 
 
 
 
Diwali & Eid Assembly 
Today we held our Eid and Diwali Assembly.  It was a lovely occasion. The children performed 
brilliantly and enjoyed learning about the celebrations. Well done to Mrs Bains for all her hard work 
in putting the assembly together. 
 
Children In Need 
We had a lot of fun last Friday raising money for Children In Need.  There were a number of different 
activities and competitions the children took part in. The best Pudsey picture winners were 2S and 
4W.  The design and colour a picture winners were Chloë Sutton in 1/2H and Sherikah Buckley in 
6SH and runners up were Isla Sutton in 4W and Saira Akter in 6SH.  We managed to raise £248.00 
for Children In Need, so well done to everyone. 
 
School Closure in Extreme Weather Conditions 
In the event of inclement weather conditions, announcements will be made between 6:45am and 
9:00am on the following radio stations:  Heart FM, Radio WM and BRMB.   Parents will also be 
advised by text message so it is important that we have your current telephone number. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children will break up on 
Friday 17 December 2010 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 5 January 2011 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher   

 


